
Welcome to Second Church 

Worship Outline 

*Sing to the King 

*Welcome / Call to Worship 

*God’s Greeting /Passing the 
Peace 

*Build My Life 

Graduation Liturgy 

*By Faith 

Prayer and Offertory 

Children’s Blessing 

*Be Thou My Vision 

Sermon: “Who Is the Holy 
Spirit and What Does He 
Do?  John 14:6-14 

Lord’s Supper 

*Blessing from God 

*Sent Forth by God’s Blessing  

 

Serving Us in Worship 

 

Pastor: Dan Brouwer 

Praise Team: Michele Van 
Soelen, Jud Afman,  
Annelise Hyrns, 

Tech: Carter Cook, Tyler 
Cook, Jeff Breuker 

Nursery: Mary Folkema 

Children’s Worship:  
Gail Wagenmaker, 
Taylor DeKuiper,  
Sylvia DeKuiper 

Greeters: Roy and Jo 
Cook 

 

 

*Please Rise in Body or Spirit  

 

 

June 5, 2022 

Second Chr i s t i an  Re formed Church  
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We Seek to Know Christ    
  And Make Christ Known 

For Our Guests: 

• We offer Nursery (up to 3years old) & Kids’ Ministries 
(PrK-4th grade, dismissed during worship) on the lower 
level during worship. Join us following the service for a 
time of fellowship and refreshment in the church lobby!  

• Stop by our Welcome Center for more information on 
Second Church and to grab a coffee mug gift.  



Offerings and Financial Updates : 

Contributions to the General Fund, Christian Ed, or Faith 
Promise can be given in worship, mailed to church, or 
through the online giving portal on our website. 

Special Offerings: Today: Wellspring Adult Day Services    
               June 12:  World Renew  

 Last Week’s General Fund Giving:   $     3,640                                       

    General Fund YTD over (short):   $  (59,410) 

 

Announcements: 
The townhall meeting scheduled for this morning, June 5th has been 
postponed and will be held at a later date in June as the council 
continues to work through the results of the surveys.  We will notify 
you as soon as the rescheduled date is determined.  Thank you for 
your patience.   
 
We are looking for volunteers to participate on a search committee 
for a youth director.  If this is something you would be interested in 
please contact Tyler Cook. 
 
“Treasured VBS” at Reeman CRC  from June 13-17.  For more infor-
mation contact Lizzie Van Wyk or Carla Proctor. 
 
Kid’s Ministry Update: For the summer, we will be transitioning to a 
“Story Hour” format were there is one class during worship for stu-
dents age PrK - incoming 4th grade.  

Upcoming Events:   
Wed. June 8 

7:00p Admin Meeting 

Sun. June 12 
9:30a   Worship Service 

Prayer Requests: 
• For Josie Visser, Rich 

Kraley, and Wayne 
Homan 

 


